
Dear Friends of the Foundation,
 
2023 was an impactful year for the USA Swimming Foundation. Thank you 
to everyone who supported our mission to Save Lives, Build Champions, and 
Impact Communities. Below is an overview of what we accomplished in 2023. 
With your help, we can do even more in 2024!
 
Saving Lives: The Foundation awarded more than $800,000 in learn-to-swim 
grants to programs across the country, positively impacting adults, children, 
and families. In May 2023, our learn-to-swim efforts were bolstered by Make 
a Splash Tour stops in Missouri, Texas and Louisiana.
 
Building Champions: We provided more than $1.2 million in support to our 
National Team athletes as they accomplished tremendous success across 
the globe. American swimmers continue to inspire and motivate us all – 
highlighted by performances in Japan, Chile and Ireland.
 
Impacting Communities: The Foundation distributed $145,000 to 29 
recipients to assist in the creation of competitive swimming opportunities. 
With the support of OneAmerica Financial, the Foundation provided $65,000 
to eight HBCUs to reduce historical barriers to our sport. An additional 
$108,500 fueled programming for sport development, which includes regional 
coaches clinics and diversity camps.
 
Gifts from supporters like you build momentum and excitement for
USA Swimming Foundation. If you would like to learn more about how
your gifts impact the lives of our athletes, please reach out to the
USA Swimming Foundation.
 
With sincere gratitude,

David Shackley    
Board Chair   
USA Swimming Foundation  
     

Tim Hinchey III                                                                                      
President and CEO                                                          
USA Swimming and
USA Swimming Foundation
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